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No. EDN-H (21) F (10) 14/2022- -SUPER 100

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Telephone: 0177-2653120, 2653386,2653575 Extn. 224 Fax: 2812882
E-mail:genbr@rediffmail.com

Dated: Shimla-171001 the January, 2023
To
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
Subject: - Regarding Financial Assistance Grant under Swaran Jayanti Super-100
2021-22,

This is.in continuation to this Directoarte letter of even No. dated 29/11/2022 and
05/01/2023 on the subject cited above.

In this connection, it was directed vide aforesaid letters to submit the pending demand of
the students to this Directorate for session 2021-22, 22-23 duly signed by the Principals and
countersigned by the Deputy Directors of Higher Education and it should be ensured that the demand
submitted by the students are genuine as per the permissible expenditure mentioned in the guidelines
of the scheme. The detailed anticipated expenditure like coaching fee, Internet Data, Books,
Printed study material etc. shall be taken in written separately from the students for which they are
demanding the next installment. -

This may be treated as most urgent.

‘ ke

Joint Director of Higher Education (C-II)

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Even dated Shimla-171001 the January, 2023
ation and necessary action to:-
The Technical Officer, I.T. Cell Directorate of Higher Education with directions to
upload the same on departmental website.
2. Guard File. '

Endst. No.
Copy for infg,
1

Joint Director of Higiler Education (C-II)
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
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